
 

 
 

 

First Open House Meeting: 

 
The first public open house meeting for the Toronto Gore Density Policy Review Study was held on 
March 20, 2019.  The notices for the first public open house can be found on the webpage: 
www.brampton.ca/TorontoGore  
 

The Study Area: 

 
The draft Phases 1, 2 & 3 Report prepared by SGL 
has identified the following two distinct areas as part 
of the Toronto Gore community:  
 
1. The established estate residential community; and,  
2. The undeveloped lands in the southeastern   
    quadrant.  
 
Separate policy recommendations are proposed for 
each area and are outlined in the presentation. 
 

Presentation on City’s Webpage:  

Please review the presentation on the City’s webpage (www.brampton.ca/TorontoGore) to learn more 
about the City’s Toronto Gore Density Policy Review Study and the proposed draft policy 
recommendations.  A summary of the comments received from the first open house meeting are provided 
in the presentation slides and an explanation on how the draft policy recommendations have changed 
since the first open house meeting is also provided. We want to hear from you, so please provide your 
comments by August 21, 2020. 
 

Next Steps: 
 

 Statutory public meeting in Fall 2020 to present the draft policy recommendations. 

 Present final report and implementing document (Official Plan Amendment) to Council for 
approval. 

 

Stay Informed: 

We invite and encourage you to stay informed about opportunities to participate in the Toronto Gore 
Density Policy Review Study.  To be added to our mailing list, or for any other inquiries or comments 
related to the Toronto Gore Density Policy Review Study, please contact: 

 

Michelle Gervais, MCIP, RPP, Policy Planner  
Planning, Building & Economic Development Department 

City of Brampton | 2 Wellington St. W. | L6Y 4R2 
Email: michelle.gervais@brampton.ca 

CITY OF BRAMPTON TORONTO GORE DENSITY POLICY REVIEW 

The City of Brampton takes COVID-19 seriously and continues to follow the advice of Peel Public 
Health. The City has made significant changes to services and programming to help protect the health 
and wellbeing of our community. In consideration of the current COVID-19 public health orders 
prohibiting public gatherings of more than 10 people, and requirements for physical distancing 
between persons, the City of Brampton will not be holding a public open house meeting. In lieu of a 
public open house meeting, an online presentation that provides an update on the Toronto Gore 

Density Policy Review Study can be found on the City's webpage: https://www.brampton.ca/TorontoGore 
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